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BUDGET WORKSHOP 
October 27, 2021 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the township 
municipal office on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman J. 
Pepper Goslin, Vice Chairman John Schroeder, Member Lori Crossen, and Township Manager 
Vicki Eldridge.  There were no observers. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goslin at 7:00 P.M followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance and a moment of silence.  
 
Following a review of the proposed 2022 budget, the supervisors were satisfied to move 
forward with the proposed 2022 budget as presented. 
 
Mr. Goslin asked that the supervisors consider revising Resolution No. 21-07 to allow the 
resolution to be applied to any plan that was submitted prior to the adoption of the resolution 
and not yet permitted.  He feels that is a benefit for the residents.  Mrs. Crossen and Mr. 
Schroeder were not interested in changing the resolution at this time. 
 
Mr. Goslin asked for relief from fees associated with his plan.  Mrs. Crossen and Mr. Schroeder 
agreed that a decision had already been made and they chose to stick with the decision to not 
grant relief.  Mr. Goslin recused himself from this discussion. 
 
 ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mr. Goslin made a motion, seconded by Mr. Schroeder, to adjourn 

the meeting at 8:50 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
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